From:

<Goodfood4@aol.com>

To:

<tjn@nrc.gov>

Date:

Thu, Nov 16, 2000 12:06 PM

Subject:

No contaminated soil for sale, please

## Dear Sir/Madam:

I have just read with amazement that the NRC is considering approving for re-sale contaminated soil from nuclear power plants, including to farmers and golf courses. Tell me please that this is a bad rumor. Put me on record as absolutely opposed to this non-sensical idea.

Sincerely,

John Friedrich 8602 Barron St. Takoma Park, MD 20912 65 FR44843 7-19-00

ADMO3 ERIDS-03 add Tom Nicholson